STATE OF NFW MEXICO

ENERGY ao MINERALS DEPARTMENT

Ol CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

GARREY CARRUTHERS POST OFFICE BOX 1980
GOVERNOR August 13, 1987 HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
(5051 393-6161

Kirby Exploration Company of Texas
P.0. Box 1745 '
Houston, TX 77251

Re: Travis Well #1-1
Section 21, T23S, R37E

Gentlemen:

In an effort to clear our records of all wells carried under Petro
Lewis Corporation, we found the above well still listed as belonging
to Petro Lewis. We wrote to them requesting a status report on the
well and they advised the Travis #1 had been sold to Kirby along with
the Travis #2 and #3 in July 1934,

Kirby filed a change of operator on the #2 and #3 but evidently
the #1 was inactive and a change of operator Form C-104 was not
filed. If you concur with Petro Lewis's statement, please file
Form C-104 for the Travis #1 in order that our files will reflect
the proper operator of the well.

If you have further questions concerning this, please contact
Evelyn Downs at (505) 393-6161.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed

cc: Mary H. Lewis
Petro Lewis Corporation
P.0. Box 90500
Houston, TX 77290
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713/874-8001

August 3, 1987

State of New Mexico

Energy & Minerals Dept.

0il Conservation Division
P.O. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Attn: Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

Dear Sirs:
RE: Travis #1-I, Sec. 21, T23S, R37E and
New Mexico 85 #1-J, Sec. 28, T14S R34E

With reference to your July 23, 1987 letter to our Denver office
please be advised that the Travis #1,2 and 3 wells were sold to
Kirby Exploration, 1717 St. James Place, Suite 500, Houston, Texas
77251, effective July 1, 1984.

Our Land Department is checking the status of New Mexico 85 #1-J,
as operations personnel seemed to think the state had taken over
this lease. You will hear further from them as soon as this can
be checked out.

. Yours very truly,
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‘ ‘r*\ :LM'] S BRI = S
MARY H. LEWIS
Regulatory Compliance Section
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GARREY CARRUTHERS July 23, 1937

GOVFRNOR

STATE OF NEW EXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DBIVISICON
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

POST OFFICE BOX 1980
HOBBS. NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
(505) 393-6161

Petro-Lewis Corporation
P.0. Box 2250

Denver, Colorado 80201
Attn: Regulatory Affairs

Re: Travis #1-1
Section 21, T23S, R37E

New Mexico 85 #1-J
Section 28, T14S, R34E

Gentlemen:

We have recently processed a change of operator on all Petro-Lewis
wells in our district to Graham Royalty Ltd. with the exception

of the two wells listed above. Graham Royalty advises us they
did not acquire these wells.

It is noted that both wells are inactive. Please file a €-103
advising the status and future plans for these wells.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I
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